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Welcome to our second Seaford Primary Reading Newsletter this year.  

With the Christmas holidays fast approaching, we hope to give you some 

ideas if a book or two is what youõre looking for. Snuggling up with a book 

to share or read on your own could be the perfect way to escape the cold 

weather.  

òA reader lives a thousand lives before he dies . . . The man who never reads lives only one.ó  

George R.R.Martin  

Both Key Stages had the pleasure of welcoming back the local story teller Xanthe 

Gresham for an interactive session based on her performance ôA Grandmaõs 

Grimmõ  The full performance is shown at Meeching Hall in Newhaven from the 

10th of December so if youõre up for a musical story-extravaganza, thatõs the place 

to visit.  



 

 

At the end of  November, we had the pleasure of meeting author Charlotte Sebag -

Montefiore. She has written a story book and some rhyming riddles about dinosaurs 

and was telling us about which dinosaurs lived in Sussex many, many years ago. If 

you would like to find out more about Charlotte and read her latest Christmas story 

or buy one of her books, do take a look at her website  

https://charlotteswonderfulstories.com/  

 

Thank you to everybody who supports our second 

hand book shop. We made £39 at the Christmas Fayre, 

which is added to what weõve made throughout the 

autumn. The money pays for book tokens for our Word 

Millionaires in KS2 and for brand new books for all 

classes, which we purchase at least twice a year. The 

shop comes round to all year groups on a regular basis 

but is open all the time to anyone who brings in mon-

ey. All books cost £1.  


